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Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 

When after eight years the SB-Foundation´s school project in Floresti 

concluded in the Fall, we asked our contacts in the Bihor region, 

Daniela Ghiuro and Ghita Andrasi, if the Foundation could do some-

thing for a school in their area. They in turn contacted one school in 

Ciumeghiu and one in Gepiu. The school in Ciumeghiu is an elemen-

tary school with 400 students from kindergarten to 8th grade. 95 per-

cent of the students are Romani children. The wish of the Principal, 

Mrs. Mihaela Cuibus, was that she could buy colored pencils, sketch 

pads, and scissors for the students.   
Daniela Ghiuro och Ghita Andrasi 

The joy was extra great when SB-

Foundation was able to fulfill this 

wish quickly, so the children could 

receive these gifts before Christmas. 

 

Isn’t it wonderful to see the child-

ren’s joy! The pictures speak for 

themselves.  
 
 

Thank you for contributing to 

this and other SB-Foundation 

projects.  
 

Warm greetings from  

SB Foundation and the Board,  
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar,  

Lena, Roger 
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